
 Aspiring Music Majors FAQ’s 

 Thank you for registering to be a part of the Aspiring Music Majors (AMM) Exhibit 
 Hall Experience. Exhibitors like you are going to make this a memorable day for 

 our AMM participating students. 

 Exhibit Hall Experience 
 From 12:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Aspiring Music Major participants will be visiting with AMM 
 participating exhibitors. Interact with students asking about their participation, music goals, or 
 anything else that gets them talking about your work and your products. After doing so, if you 
 wish, share a small token item with each visiting student. 

 Table Tent 
 Please display your Aspiring Music Majors table tent in a clear viewing area so students and 
 parents know where to stop in. Feel free to display it both Thursday and Friday to show all 
 visitors your great support of these future music educators. 

 Where and when do we drop off our end of Friday prizes? 
 Smaller items (pens, kazoos, etc.) should be kept at your booth and given directly to students 
 when they visit your booth. Larger prizes for the end of the day on Friday should be dropped off 
 at the exhibitor check in desk on Thursday between 12 pm - 5 pm. Please sign the check off list 
 when dropping off your prize. 

 May participating exhibitors collect the participating student's name and school? 
 To protect the privacy of our participating students, we will not be sending out a list of student 
 names or their schools to exhibitors. Parents and students over 18 may share their contact info 
 with you. However, if the student is under 18, we ask that you do not collect their name or 
 school information. (You can certainly give your contact info to them in the form of a pamphlet or 
 business card, though!) 

 Can we be present to give out our door prize? 
 Yes! A representative from your booth is welcome to give the door prize out at the end of AMM. 
 Prizes will be distributed beginning at 4:00 pm, so if you'd like to be present, please report to the 
 Lecture Hall by 3:50 pm on Friday. 



 Any further questions? 
 Direct them to Darin at the exhibitor registration table. He’ll be happy to help! 


